
    
 
         
    
   

       
        VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

 
 

We need people to help with our 
livestreaming. Rich Drew will train and 
feels it is not difficult at all! If you can 
record on your phone, you can do this. 
! ƎƻƻŘ ǎǘŜǿŀǊŘǎƘƛǇ ƻŦ ǎƻƳŜƻƴŜΩǎ ǘƛƳŜ 
and talent! Please call Becky at  
812-988-2778 or Text 812-614-3821 or 
Email: StAgnesNashville@gmail.com  
 

Collection Counters 
Needed 

 

We are looking for more 
help to count the weekend 

collections. The schedule would only 
be once a month if we get more 
volunteers.  2 people work together & 
count on either Sunday after 10:45 
Mass or on Mondays, depending on 
their availability. Please consider 
volunteering. Call or text: Nancy Pugh 
at 812-343-7861. 

 
1008 McLary Rd., P.O. Box 577, Nashville, IN 47448 

      www.StAgnesCatholicNashville.org 

         

         

 

 

 

 

St. Agnes Catholic Church 
 

Schedule of Services: 
 

Mass:  Saturday: 5:00 PM  

Sunday: 8:30 AM & 10:45 AM  
 

Morning Prayer: 8:00 AM Monday -Friday 
 

Confessions: Saturday from 3:30-4:15 PM 
 

Rosary: Saturday 4:30 PM (Canceled during 

Covid) 
 

Baptism, Marriage, Anointing of the Sick & Holy 

Communion to Sick & Shut-Ins: Please call the 

Parish Office. 
 

 

 

 

 

Parish Staff: 
 

Parish Life Coordinator, Mary Schaffner  
Phone: 812-988-6995 

Email: StAgnesPLC@gmail.com 
 

Sacramental Minister, Fr. Eric Johnson 
Phone: 317-236-1495 or 812-988-2778 
Email: EJohnson@ArchIndy.org 
 

Coordinator Religious Education,  

Therese Chamblee 
Phone: 812-325-9527 

Email: ThereseChamblee@gmail.com  
 

Youth Ministry , Adrianne Spahr         
Phone: 812-327-9470   

Email: SaintAgnesYouthBC@gmail.com 
 

Office Manager, Becky Gillenwater 

Phone: 812-988-2778 

Email: StAgnesNashville@gmail.com  
 

Custodian, Donald Moore 

Phone: 812-720-0670 

Email: DonaldARC@Yahoo.com  

 

Maintenance, Tom Sullivan 

Phone: 317-361-9715 

Email: TSullivan@CYOArchIndy.org 

 
 

Council & Committee Leaders: 
Pastoral Council.é.é..................Ric Kleine...812-375-1971 

Finance Council...ééééBob Susemichel...317-796-0726 

Faith Formation Co-Leader.....Anna Carmon...860-836-0081 

Faith Formation Co-Leader....Matt Rothrock...812-343-7533 

Liturgyééééé..............éPaula Lahann...812-606-1545 

Building & Groundsééé..... Bill Bedwell...317-627-6071                                

Communicationséééé......Barbara Bush...812-988-2481 

St. Agnes Guildé......ééé...Donna Braas...812-988-4302 

Music Ministryé..é...Michelle Farnsworth...248-921-5314  

Wedding Coordinatoréé...Cheryl Bedwell...317-797-1296 

Grapevine Editoréé............Ken Simonelic...812-988-9035 

St. Vincent DePaulééé.....John Schaffner...317-402-9665  

Widows/Widowersé............Keith Bradway...812-597-0811 
                                    

Wishing the following a Happy Birthday 
 June 21:  Pat Mulryan, Kelly Turner & Violet Phillips  

 June 22:  Barri Hicks & Alexander Schwenk 

 June 23:  Renee Tobiasz 

 June 24:  Abby Hodge & Jeff Tatham 

 June 25:  Paulette Brester & John Schaffner 

 June 26:  Mike DeLong 

 June 27:  Sandy Scheidler & Stephen Rieman 

Our Mission Statement: 

St. Agnes Catholic Church is a welcoming 

community embracing all people as children 

of God.  Inspired by the beauty of creation 

around us, we share our knowledge and love 

of Jesus Christ by striving to live out His 

message of service. 

 

 

Parish Office: 
Hours: Monday-Thursday: 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM   

  Closed Friday-Sunday                   

Phone: 812-988-2778    

Email: StAgnesNashville@gmail.com 

 Bulletin Deadline: Wednesday at Noon. 
        

Follow us on Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/saintagnesnashville/ 
 

 

“We Cannot forget that the ultimate criterion on which our lives will be judged is what we have done for others” ~ Pope Francis 
 

Nursing Home Ministers 
                Needed 
We need ministers to be able to 
primarily distribute Holy 
Communion at the Nursing Home.  
We need to be prepared for when 
we can start our visits again. To 
schedule training & instructions, 
please contact Donald Moore at 
DonaldARC@Yahoo.com  or call 
812-720-0670. 
. 

 

 

Housekeepers for the Rectory 
Needed 

Helper needed to team with another 
cleaner and she will on-the-job train.  
Only need to help 1 time a month, 
the 2nd week of the month.  Contact 
Theresa Fox: 317-448-5179 or email: 
royalnavymom@aol.com 
 

Stewardship of Treasure: 

Week of June 13, 2021 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Regular                                         $5,313.00 

Criterion                                               22.00 

St. Vincent de Paul                              70.00 

Simon Brute Seminary                       70.00 

Property Maintenance                         60.00 

Mwanza Mission                                 10.00 

Votives                                                 12.00 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Week of June 6, 2021 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Regular                                         $6,128.00 

Criterion                                             110.00 

St. Vincent de Paul                              95.00 

Simon Brute Seminary                     340.00 

Property Maintenance                         20.00 

Peterôs Pence                                          5.00 

Mwanza Mission                            2,273.00 

Catholic Communications                 20.00 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We are also in need of new ministers and 
invite all to consider serving as an 
Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion, 
Mass Coordinator, Lector or Greeter.  Please 
sign up on the sheet in the back of the church 

or call or email the office to get signed up.   
 

 Every year VBS has a mission project.  This 
year one of the fund raisers is for the Hope for 
Hearts Horse Farm, Inc. The non-profit farm 
provides a peaceful place of restoration & 
renewal through unique opportunities that 

strengthen & develop lives. More Info: Lisa 
Bowman Lisa@hopeforheartsfarm.org 
317-496-018  www.hopeforheartsfarm.org       

mailto:StAgnesNashville@gmail.com
http://www.stagnescatholicnashville.org/
mailto:StAgnesNashville@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/saintagnesnashville/
mailto:DonaldARC@Yahoo.com
mailto:Lisa@hopeforheartsfarm.org
http://www.hopeforheartsfarm.org/


St Agnes Bulletin for Sunday, June 20, 2021 
 

 

Mass Times & Mass Intentions  
Saturday, June 26, 2021     

5:00pm Mass 
In Memory of Butch Cottongim 

By: Susie Cottongim 

Sunday, June 27 
For: St. Agnes Parish 

Sunday, June 27, 2021  

10:45am Mass 
In Memory of George C. Rothrock  

  and Ann Rothrock Preciado 

By: Matt Rothrock 

NO Parking Lot Communion  
 

Please remember our sick, shut-ins, their caregivers and 

all who are needing healing prayer, especially:   
 

Dan Alford, Leroy Armstrong, Lina & Remy Aumage, Mary 

Birchler, Priscilla Burgmeier, Nan Anna Maria Carmon, Gary 

Chandler, Johnny Crawford, Scott DeDomenic, Noah Erdmann, 

Krista Farris,  Roxana Genis, Donna Gray, Karen Hampton,  

Debbie Havely, Leo Henderson, Chantelle Indiano, Kairi 

Jacobs, Susan Jenne & Family, Kay & Paul Johanson, Peggy 

Johnson, Msgr. Paul Koetter, Libby Kuchefski, Mackenzie 

McGlothlin, June Mercer, Caroline Merrick, Louise Miller, 

Audrey Molitor, Donald Moore, Kevin Mowan, Jim Pugh, Scott 

Reade, Ralph Roycraft,  Jane Sloan, Spahr Family, Bonnie 

Smedley-Schultz, Gene Suding, Jessica Taylor, Patricia Trevino, 

Clay Walker, Wayne Wimmenauer, Kathryn Williams, Barb 

Wootton, Gina Zabala and Barb Ziliak. 
  

Please keep those serving in our Military in your prayers: 
Sean Genis, Sam Glanders, Mario Jeri, Steven McCann, Adrienne 
Mowan, Alex Prestel, Caitlin Prestel-Randerson, Will Randerson, 
Kyle Rombach, Malachi Smith & Carson Thummel 

 

Next Week in Our Parish:  
Monday - Friday   
  Morning Prayer 8:00am 

Thursday, June 24, 2021 

  Finance Metting 4:00pm ï Youth Barn 

  Pastoral Council 7: 00pm ï Zoom 

Saturday, June 26, 2021 

   Confessions 3:30-4:15pm Church 

Sunday, June 27, 2021 

   NO Parking Lot Communion   
 
 
 
 

Want to go to Confession? 
Fr. Eric is available for Confessions in the Church 

every Saturday from 3:30 ï 4:15. He set up an area 

where the Adoration Chapel used to be in the Church 

to make a Confessional that is better suited for these 

Covid times.  Come check it out, Fr. Eric  

would love to hear from you! 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

          
 

 
 
 

Dear St. Agnes Family ~ 
 
There was much joy last week as the dispensation lifted and we gathered 
together as is our character as Catholics. It was a joy to see so many of you, 
greeting one another in a great sense of community. 
  
We had many youngsters around our campus this past week for Vacation Bible 
School!  Great energy and great leadership made for a successful week. We are 
grateful to Therese Chamblee for the very many hours she spends in planning and 
implementing this week and for the dedication of our volunteers who give so 
generously. The presence of Jesus among us was felt on many levels. 
 
Many of you let me know of the death of our former parishioner, Paula Rossman, 
wife of Lanny Rossman. We hold the family in prayer – may Paula rest in peace 
and may her family find consolation in the love she leaves behind.  
 
John and I will be out the next couple of weekends to spend time with family and 
to be present for the baptism of two grandchildren!  We look forward to 
welcoming them into the Catholic faith. 
 

Peace to each and all of you ~ 
 

Mary  
 

Fairy Tale Musical  Theatre  
    Announces Auditions for:  

òEmber-Ella and  
the Imagical Cató! 

 
Available roles include:   
   Embers -in -waiting  (the chorus) , 
   Chimney Sweeps,  
   A Royal Nanny ,  
   Italian Dancers &  
   Instrumentalists . 
 

Teens and adults of all ages are welcome to 

audition . 
 

 When:  Thursday, June 17 th   
 Time:   6:30 ð 8:30 pm 
 Place: The Pixy Theatre  
            111 S. Walnut St.  
            Edinburgh, IN  
 

For further information, please call:  
Michael & Cecile Beavin   

(812) 988-6854 
 

óEmbracing Our COVID Experiencesô  
The Sisters of Providence of Saint Mary-of-the-

Woods will host the ñEmbracing Our COVID 

Experiencesò series in the month of June.  
 

The workshops are: 6:30-8 p.m., June 16 and 23.  
 

In dealing with COVID-19 for more than a year, 

many have lost loved ones and have had little 

contact with family.  
 

The virtual series will be hosted by Grief Specialist, 

Sister Connie Kramer, and will include topics 

ñHonoring Our Loved Ones That Died during 

COVID (June 16),ò and ñClaiming Our COVID 

Blessings (June 23).ò  Cost is $5 per session. 

Register by calling 812-535-2952 or emailing 

provctr@spsmw.org or go online to 

Events.SistersofProvidence.org 

 

~ 2021 Graduates  ~ 
 

Lauren Akles: Graduated from Brown 
County High School Summa Cum Laude 
and was a member of national honors 
society, both BCHS and travel volleyball, 
as well as helping the drama department 
behind the scenes. She has received 
several scholarships, James Voland, Psi 
lota Xi and Farm Bureau. She plans to 
attend Manchester University near 

Ft. Wayne to major in marketing with the hopes of traveling 
abroad. She wanted me to also say a big thank you to the 
congregation of St. Agnes for all of their support. She’s loved 
spending her Wednesday nights with the Youth Group, One 
Bread One Cup, March For Life, National Catholic Youth 
Conference, Naz Farm and the mission trip to Kentucky. She 
has treasured these times and they have helped to solidify 
her faith in God.   

 
 

Jarod Greiner: Graduated from  
Lighthouse Christian Academy. He  
was a joy to have at Youth Group, the  
lock-ins and religious ed. He plans  
to leave for boot camp in August. 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Patrick McInerney: Graduated from the 
academy of science and entrepreneurship 
a year early. He was a joy to have at Naz 
Farm and the mission trip to Kentucky as 
well as NCYC. He plans to attend DePauw 
University as a Bonner service Scholarship 
recipient. He plans to study Neuroscience.  

 
 

 
 
 

Claire Pryzybyla: Graduated from 
Pryzybyla Academy, top of her class 
and was a champion at speech and 
debate. She has been a joy to have at 
almost every event St. Agnes had to 
offer. She plans to take a gap year to 
save money to attend Charlestown 
University to study marine biology.  

 
 

Ricky Stanley: Graduated from Brown 
County High School as a distinguished 
athlete and with academic honors. He 
made it to state in pole vault. He was a 
joy to have at religious ed, NCYC, lock-ins 
and Youth Group. Ricky plans to attend 
Purdue University to major in genetics.  

 
 
  
 
 

Natalie Suding: Graduated from Brown 
County High School. She plans to attend 
George Mason University in Fairfax, VA 
in the fall. She will be studying law, 
history and foreign languages. 

 
 

GRAPEVINE  
 

The New Grapevine was E-Mailed May 31st. 
 

If you have not already seen it, check your email 

(and spam folder) so you do not miss the latest 

edition!  
 

Parishioners without a registered email will 

receive a printed Grapevine in the next couple 

weeks. The Grapevine will be placed on the table at 

the back of the Church with the parishioner's name 

written on their copy. Please take only your 

designated copy. Due to table space, we will 

probably spread these out over a couple weeks. Any 

questions: Call Barbara Bush at 812-988-2481. 
 

If you have a new email address, please call 

Barbara or the Parish Office. 
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